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Notice 

Many students from far off places have taken admission in BSW programme (2014-15). Since 

hostels have not been allotted to any of the new students and some requests came to us for 

starting classes little late, one week more time is given to the new comers to make their stay 

arrangements. Classes for BSW (Hons) Semester -I will start from 25
th

 July 2014, 9.30 am at the 

Department of Social Work.  

There will be orientation programme for first three working days for the new comers. It is 

compulsory for every student to attend the orientation programme, without which it will be 

difficult for the students to retain studentship as well as catch up with the requirements of the 

course curriculum. 

All the BSW Semester –I students have been communicated over telephone about the change. 

Teachers and staff of the department are also requested to note the change of date of 

commencement of classes. 

 

 

Professor Prasanta Kumar Ghosh 
Head, Department of Social Work 


